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Some CoBers are amazed that the accounting faculty are now located in four different locations 
on the 3rd floor of Greene Hall.  Chatter has it that this is another example of how School of 
Accountancy director Skip Hughes is, with CoB dean Lance Nail’s support, running over the 
other CoB chairs.                            
 
Speaking of CoB administrators, there is some talk about Kenneth Zantow continuing to receive 
an administrative stipend despite having proven himself incapable of handling the graduate 
programs directorship.  Now he holds the sketchy title of chair of the CoB’s Gulf Coast 
operations.  These days reports are that eyes rolling and heads shaking usually follow from faculty 
after hearing Zantow’s name mentioned.                
 
Reports are that tourism management chair Catherine Price will not continue to hold that 
position after 30-June-2011.  Chatter also has it that management chair David Duhon and finance 
chair Francis Laatsch are nearing the end of their current stints as chairmen, whether they like it 
or not.  Sounds like the next year or two will be interesting, and that the CoB is looking to spend 
even more funds supporting CoB administrators. 
           
GH Chatter is a series at USMNEWS that provides a glimpse at what CoB students, and sometimes CoB faculty, are 
discussing throughout the corridors of Joseph Greene Hall and beyond. 
 
 

 


